
A special meeting of the Board of Directors of West Central Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. was held at the offices of the Cooperative in Higginsville, 
Missouri, at 6:30 p.m. Feb. 12, 2024, for the sole purpose of interviewing 
and selecting a board candidate to fulfill the seat left vacant in District 4 pur-
suant to the bylaws of the cooperative.

The meeting was called to order by President Densil Allen, Jr.  Robert 
Simmons, secretary of the cooperative, caused the minutes of the meeting 
to be kept. The following directors were present: Jeremy Ahmann, Robert 
Simmons, Colby Dowell, Dale Jarman, Stan Rhodes, Richard Strobel, Clark 
Bredehoeft, Allen and Simmons.	Also present at the meeting was General 
Manager Michael Newland and attorney Sheri Smiley.  

BOARD CANDIDATES INTERVIEWED
The board then interviewed and reviewed the applications all of the candi-

dates who had filled out an application for the District 4 vacancy. Following 
the interview process pursuant to the bylaws, the board selected Elizabeth 
Houstma to serve for the unexpired term of the position. 

MEETING ADJOURNED
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